
From:  (SANTE) 
Sent: 16 August 2018 17:29 
To: ';  (SANTE) 
Cc:  (SANTE);  (SANTE) 
Subject: RE: ruling C-528-16 
 
Dear Madam, many thanks for sending us your position on the court case  
We are happy to meet with you but this would only be possible after the 17. September.  
I suggest your secretariat contacts mine (  in copy) to fix a mutually convenient date and 
time  
I thank you very much for your understanding and look forward to meeting you  
 
 
Best regards  
 
 

   
DG SANTE/E/3 
Health & Food Safety 

 

European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: @ec.europa.eu 
 

From:  [mailto: @effab.info]  
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:47 AM 
To:  (SANTE);  (SANTE) 
Subject: ruling C-528-16 
 
Dear  and   
 
I would like to share with you the position of EFFAB concerning the ruling of ECJ last Wednesday 
concerning mutagenesis and GMO.  
 
AS I asked by  in June, I would like also o know if it could be possible to meet you, 
perhaps early September concerning this decision and animal breeding.  
 
Thank you very much, enjoy the summer !  
 

  
 

 
EFFAB - European Forum of Farm Animal Breeders – Director  
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